
GRAND JUNCTION VISITOR & CONVENTION BUREAU 
Board of Directors Meeting  

 
March 10, 2015 

 
Allen Unique Autos 

2285 River Road 
Grand Junction, CO 

 
 
Due to the absence of a quorum, the regular board of directors meeting was cancelled.  Those present 
convened into a work session beginning at 3:08 p.m. 


